
STARKE COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 
53 EAST MOUND STREET 

KNOX, IN. 46534 
574-772-9133 

 

 
53 E. Mound St., Knox, IN 46534. Office phone is 574-772-9133  

plancomm75@starke.in.gov  :  https://starke.in.gov/ 
 

 
 

 
To All Contractors: 
 
It is that time of year again to remind you that you will need to re-register as a 
contractor the first of the year, no later than February 15, 2023. 
 
The fee to renew your registration is ($25.00) twenty-five dollars. If you 
renew after February 15, 2022 the fee will be ($25.00) twenty-five dollars 
plus ($50.00) fifty dollars for a late registration fee for a total of ($75.00) 
seventy-five dollars. 
 
We ask that you make sure that your insurance, workman's comp (or the 
waiver from the state), and bond are updated. We will ask for proof when you 
renew.  
 
Please feel free to send your renewal fee and updated copies of any 
information with a  
self-addressed and stamped envelope to the following address:  
 
Planning Commission  
53 E. Mound St.  
Knox, IN 46534 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 574-772-9133. If 
you have already renewed your registration for 2023, please disregard this 
letter/e-mail. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Boz Williams 
Bldg. Commissioner 
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